PERICLIS, Tracey (BARNET, ENFIELD AND HARINGEY MENTAL HEALTH NHS TRUST) From:

<tracev.periclis@nhs.net>

28 November 2018 14:05 Sent: To: Lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk

Cc: Patient.experience (BARNET, ENFIELD AND HARINGEY MENTAL HEALTH NHS TRUST)

Subject: Private & Confidential: Trust Response

Attachments: 2018 11 28 Signed response.pdf

Sent on behalf of Jinjer Kandola, Chief Executive, Barnet, Enfield & Haringey MH NHS Trust

Dear Mrs Cordell

Please find attached the Trust's response for your attention.

Yours sincerely

Tracy Periclis Executive Assistant to Chairman, Mark Lam Executive Assistant to Chief Executive, Jinjer Kandola Barnet, Enfield & Haringey MH NHS Trust Trust HQ, Orchard House St Ann's Hospital St Ann's Road London N15 3TH Tel: 020 8 702 6000

Tracey.periclis@nhs.net

Line Manager: Katia Louka, Trust Secretary

Tel: 020 8 702 3035 Katia.louka@nhs.net



This message may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient please

sender that you have received the message in error before deleting it.

Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in relation to its contents. To do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you for your co-operation.